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I am again pleased to report that the work that we are committed to has been 

a blessing to our clients and volunteers. 

The marked increase in provision has been met by the fantastic donations from 

the Churches, Supermarkets and the general public. The stock levels have 

always been above the need and it is a pleasure to report that our clients have 

always received the meals that we are committed to give. 

The Santa meal appeal has again surpassed all expectations with a 30% 

increase of families receiving their Christmas lunches this year. It must be 

noted that the extra support from volunteers certainly helped with the 

wrapping and distribution. 1,080 meals and 600 presents were distributed in 

less than four hours. 

The Community Hub has been extended with many Professional Agents using 

the facility to meet their clients and supporting our service users. The coffee 

bar is a great place to meet and interact with some that are lonely and need 

extra support. 

The work that our Step-up Team are engaged with has seen a large increase in 

more difficult cases, which are very time consuming. The benefit of this 

support service has certainly given so much help to over 150 families this year. 

Coupled with this are our two crisis funds, ACTS 435 and the Cornwall 

Community Foundation. We thank both of those teams for the financial input 

that we needed to insure that some of our clients can rebuild their lives. 

We look forward to another year giving the best help to members of our 

Community who are less fortunate than many. 

 

Respectfully submitted by  Don Gardner  
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